
adno=137697

Highway 30 Signs
The Mount Vernon-Lisbon Community 

Development Group is hosting an
informational event regarding signs on Hwy. 30.

Wednesday, February 5
from 5 to 6:30 p.m.

Gwen’s Restaurant in Lisbon

CDG is bringing together representatives from:
Iowa DOT | Linn County |Lisbon | Mount Vernon

We’ll have appetizers, coffee, iced tea, 
lemonade and water provided. Beer and
soft drinks will be available for purchase. 

The meeting is open to everyone.

RSVP TO  Joe Jennison (319) 210-9935
or director@visitmvl.com


